
CALIENTE HOG #2013  

Calientegram –  19January2020 

CALIENTE HOG RIDE CALENDAR: 

20Jan (Monday – MLK Federal Holiday) – LRC Towne Besel, SRC Dave 

Lindsey.  KSU 0930.  A rural backroads ride through the hill country to 

Driftwood, TX and lunch at the Salt Lick BBQ.  Please, bring CASH ONLY to pay 

for your meal. 

Approximate length is 200 miles, round trip.  Ride Safely!  Towne 

  

25Jan (Saturday) – LRC F2, SRC Towne.  KSU 0930 and heading to Pleasanton 

Texas for Lunch.  

  

9Feb (Sunday) – LRC Dave L., SRC Jack  KSU 1030  Short ride to the 

beautiful Lakehouse Restaurant in Kerrville.  Getting there Via Hwy 16 and 

coming back on I10.  160 miles round trip.    http://www.hillcountrycookin.com/ 

22Feb (Saturday) - LRC Towne, SRC BT.  More information to follow.  

EVENTS: 

  

1Feb  – Chapter Social 10:30 am – Caliente Dealership 

-         Road Captain Meeting - 8:30 am – Caliente Training Room 

-         New Member Orientation - 9:30 am - Caliente Training Room 

-        LOH Meeting – 9:30 am 

-         Fundraiser – Caliente Dealership - 11:00 am – 3:00 pm Volunteers 

          needed to help. 

  

8Feb (Saturday) LOH Event, Time: 5:30 p.m. Dinner.  Activity:  LOH Celebrates 

Valentine’s Day.  Location:  Viola’s Ventanas 

Restaurant, http://www.violasventanas.com/index.html , 9660 Westover Hills Blvd, 

San Antonio, TX 78251 

RSVP : https://forms.gle/5SCpcyYAroRe4hEbA 

14Mar – Painting with a Twist – details pending. 

  

ODDS and ENDS 

http://www.hillcountrycookin.com/


It is time to renew your membership for 2020.  The cost is still only $25 for the 

year.  Remember you need to have your National HOG membership up to date (and 

a lot of folks National membership renewal is coming up in the next couple of 

months).  If you allow your National Membership to expire, then your local Caliente 

HOG Chapter membership will be put on hold.  If you would like to get yours 

renewed before our next meeting, then print out the application, write a check to 

Caliente HOG, put it in an envelope and drop it off at the reception desk at the 

dealership.  Put Caliente HOG membership on the envelope and ask her to put it in 

our box.  (-;  

  

You must renew by 2/1/20 so that you can continue receiving your Calientegram. 
 
 
-- 

Diane "Strapless" Pittman 

Secretary 

Caliente HOG Chapter #2013 
 


